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Foreword 
����

�������Sanghamitra wishes everyone a happy, prosperous, healthy, blissful and 
memorable Telugu, Kannada, Maharastra new year. Thank you very much for the 
wishes received from readers. We are glad that many readers liked ‘Words of 
Wisdom’, problem solving techniques and puzzles. We thank all those who sent 
mails with wishes and feedback. 
 

        Received mails regarding the cover page, Kids’ corner, Salutation to your 
solution etc. We again brought ‘Mathematrix’ article in this issue with a minor 
change ‘Mathematricks’ instead of Mathematrix. Hope you like it. Give us your 
feedback on this. 
 

        We are glad that we are receiving calls from all corners of US for Vedic 
Mathematics classes. Sanghamitra wants to share the Vedic Mathematics 
knowledge with the next generation, by which it can pay respects to the 
Jagadguru Sankaracharya Sri Bharati Krishna Tirthaji Maharaj. We express our 
gratitude to all gurus for their blessings. Sanghamitra is making arrangements to 
present Vedic Mathematics tips to different groups. Sanghamitra expresses thanks 
to all volunteers making arrangements for the event. In June – July, Sanghamitra 
is planning to present the Vedic Mathematics tips to different groups in and near 
by Visakahapatnam. If you wish to have a class in your area, please send mail to 
ainapura@yahoo.com or susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

        Sanghamitra organized Mathematics Seminar on March 14th under the 
banner Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematrics Club for the first time. The seminar 
brought up different ways to teach kids of different ages depending on their 
psychology. Around 40 audience appreciated the program and encouraged to 
organize seminars like this in different locations. Srinivasa Ramanujan 
Mathematricks Club organized Medhavadhanam on March 28th and Eight kids 
impressed audience by answering some complex problems without using any 
computing aid. There were around 50 audience for the program. Kids and parents 
all enjoyed the program.  
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in July. 
 

                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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